
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin 
                        

RMWB Road Construction – Route F & F-3 
      

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback.  
Contact us at DL_GTOPS@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
June 6, 2018 

 
RMWB Road Construction – Route F & F-3 
 
June 10th to Approximately June 28th  
 

Starting Sunday, June 10, Route F & F-3 will be revised due to RMWB road construction. 
 
This planned work will impact the last 3 stops of these routes. Passengers will need to walk to the 
north side of Timberline for service. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
- Ground Transportation 

http://sunlink.suncor.com/
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